
PRINCIPALS:  Please Share These Minutes with Your Athletic Director 
Regular Meeting of PIAA District 6 – February 6, 2007 

  
Call to Order of the February 6, 2007, Meeting 
Chairman Wotkowski called the meeting of the District 6 Committee to order at 3:30 PM 
at the Hollidaysburg Area Senior High School. Present were: Raymond Wotkowski, 
Alberta Ake, Albert D’Ambrosia, Donald Hosterman, Vince Nedimyer, Thomas 
Kakabar, Kathy Getz, Kenneth Bussard, Michael Hudak, Kim Struble, Ken Salem, David 
Crumrine, Gary Jubas, Norman Krumenacker, James Price, and Dean Rossi. 
 
Approval of Minutes 
On a motion by David Crumrine and Alberta Ake, the minutes of the January 16, 2007 
meeting were approved.  
 
Financial Reports 
On a motion by Dean Rossi and Kathy Getz, the Committee unanimously approved the 
January 2007 Financial Report.  
 
Vince Nedimyer presented the revised football financial report; the Committee accepted 
the report on a motion by Kenneth Bussard and Norman Krumenacker. 
 
Communications 
Chairman Wotkowski received a letter from Tom Coleman, Athletic Director, from 
Tyrone informing the Committee of a wrestling forfeit between Tyrone and Philipsburg-
Osceola held on January 10, 2007. 
 
The District 6 Committee discussed the conceptual request from Rick Keefer, 
Lewistown, for higher seeded teams to host District 6 basketball playoffs in early rounds.  
No action was taken. 
 
Principals please reserve April 10, 2007; this is the date of the District 6 annual dinner 
meeting.  The starting time is 6:00 and the site will be announced.  On a motion by  
David Crumrine and Albert D’Ambrosia the Committee approved a motion to  
mandate attendance at the annual dinner, the Principal, or an administrative 
representative, and Athletic Director are required to be attendance.  There is no charge for 
two dinners, however, failure to comply will result in a  $100.00 assessment.   
* We really need your cooperation and will develop a meaningful agenda.  Suggestions 
are welcome.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Sportsmanship 
Good sportsmanship is something that is taught, modeled and reinforced.    
Michael Hudak and Kathy Getz reviewed the below-listed disqualification forms.   
 
BB                   Southern Huntingdon Head Coach  On floor and unsporting 
GBB Central Cambria Head Coach  2nd unsporting technical 
GBB Johnstown Head Coach  2nd unsporting technical 
BB Mount Union Player  Flagrant technical           
      
Eligibility Hearings  
On a motion by Norman Krumenacker and James Price, an eligibility hearing was held 
for Michael Balmforth, transferring from Altoona to Bishop Guilfoyle. Michael is 
eligible sports based on Article VI, Section 8, Transfer and Residence. The vote was 13-
0-3, Vince Nedimyer, Ken Salem and Alberta Ake abstaining.   
 
Information 
The following person was approved as an evaluator for basketball: 
Ted Beam 
 
Foreign Exchange Eligibility Hearings 
There were no foreign exchange eligibilities. 
 
The Next Meeting 
The next meeting of the PIAA District 6 Committee will be held on  
Monday, March 12, 2007, at 3:30 PM at the Hollidaysburg Area High School.   
  
        Respectfully Submitted, 
        Sherry Montgomery  
        Sherry Montgomery 
                                                    Secretary/Treasurer 
 


